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meaningful information to the public on what, specifically, about the police 

department would be discussed. 

77. During the February 21, 2023 meeting, the Board discussed the 

purchase of a K9 police dog from the Maries County Sheriff’s Office.  

78. During the closed-session portion of the meeting, the Board took a vote 

on imposing a cap of a counter-offer to present to the Maries County Sheriff’s Office.  

79. Neither the expenditure of public funds nor any reasonably-specific 

information on a K9 dog were included on the public meeting agenda.  

80. The City knew or reasonably should have known in advance of the 

meeting that scope of the discussion would be focused on the K9 dog and not the 

“police department” more broadly.  

81. On February 13, 2023 at about 6:30 p.m., the Board held a public 

meeting, which was a public meeting as defined in Section 610.010.    

82. The Board’s agenda for that meeting included a section reading “Old 

Business,” with the topic “Accept Resignation” underneath. 

83. “Accept Resignation” is not an agenda topic that sufficiently informs the 

public of the matters to be considered, as the agenda items does not identify the 

employee, official, or title that is being resigned.   

84. During the February 13, 2023 meeting, Mayor White read aloud the 

resignation of former alderperson Gina Tegart.  The Board took a vote on a motion to 

accept the resignation, and the vote passed.  


